
MICHIGAN STATE UNIVERSITY 

OF AGRlCULTURE AND APPLIED SCIENCE • EAST LANSING 

VIETNAM PROJECT• OFFICE OF COORDINATOR 

President John A. Hannah 
319 Administration Building 
Campus 

Dear President Hannah: 

v 

June 1, 1956 

I wish to thank you and your wife very much for your ex­
treme thoughtfulness in entertaining Rector Trinh and his 
wife in your home Tuesday evening. It was not only good 
hospitality but it was also very good education for our 
Vietnamese friends. 

Before leaving East Lansing the Rector made a special 
point of thanking us for a very fine stay and particularly 
commented about the fine experience he had had with you at 
lunch yesterday. We will keep you informed as to what 
happens to the University of Vietnam after his return as 
to particular educational or other changes that are made 
with university practices over the next few years. 

Thank you once again. 

EWW: jb 

Sincerely yours, 

) [lt.,J 

Edward w. Weidnger 
Coordinator 
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JUtl 4 1956 
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